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Re: Cherokee Nuclear Station /
4 mDocket Nos: 50-491, 492 & 493

Perkins Nuclea tation
Docket Nos: f@
IE Bulletin 3

Duke File: P81 -1412.11 -01

. Dear Mr O'Reilly:

In response to your November 14, 1980, letter transmitting Nuclear Regulatory
Comission IE Bulletin 80-23, we wish to inform you that no solenoid valves
manufactured by Valcor Engineering Corporation have been purchased for use
at Cherokee or Perkins Nuclear Stations. In the event Valcor solenoid valves
are purchased in the future for use at these stations, we will assure that
the valves are qualified for their application.

Approximately six manhours were expended in the research and preparation of
our response to this bulletin.

.Very truly yours,
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L C Dail, Vice-President
-Design Engineering Department
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cc: Director, Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U S Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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